
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
Januray 3, 2006-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Brian Burns, Helena Flanagan, 
Ellen Mushlin, Shoshana Mule, 1 Meetinghouse lane 
 
 
Brian Burns resigned from the treasurer’s position and is selling his unit. 
 
Shoshana Mule has agreed to assume the treasurer’s position and was voted in 4-0. 
 
The increased cost of trash pickup was discussed as was homeowner recycling. 
 
3 Meetinghouse Lane submitted a permit for their pellet stove. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next meeting Monday Feb. 6 6pm 3 Lex. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


